
Oliver Hoban

From: Chloe Wootton
Sent: 09 February 2024 10:18
To: Development Control
Subject: FW: PLANNING APP 4/23/2315/0F1 - NEW SHEEP SHED AND BOUNDARY FENCE, 

HILL FARM, HOLMROOK

Hello, 
 
Please can you add EH’s comments to the website. 
 
Please note that the advice in this email is given in good faith on the basis of the information available at the 
present time. The advice may be subject to revision following further examination or consultation, or where 
addition information comes to light, and is therefore not binding on any future recommendation which may be 
made to the Council or any formal decision by the Council. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Chloe Wootton 
Planning Officer | Development Management 
Thriving Place and Investment | Cumberland Council  
The Market Hall | Market Place | Whitehaven | CA28 7JG 

 
 

 

 
 

From: Kevan Buck   
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 9:38 AM 
To: Chloe Wootton  
Subject: PLANNING APP 4/23/2315/0F1 - NEW SHEEP SHED AND BOUNDARY FENCE, HILL FARM, HOLMROOK 
 
Morning Chloe 
Further to the above planning application.  
There has been numerous complaints about strong odours, noise, light pollution and flies from the 
farm, mainly during warmer weather.  
Environmental Health has reservations about this development adding to those alleged problems 
but, at this time, does not have definitive evidence to formally object to this application.  
 
Regards 
 
Kevan Buck 
Environmental Health Officer - Environmental Health 
Public Health & Protection | Cumberland Council  
Whitehaven Commercial Park, Moresby Parks, Whitehaven, Cumbria, CA28 8YD  
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